
 

From the weekend 4-5 June 2016 
the roundabout at Ross Street, 
Currumburra Road and Ashmore 
Road will become a signalised 
intersection. 
 
Before removing the roundabout the last 
of the traffic signal mast arms, posts and 
lanterns will be installed. Once the traffic 
signals become operational, the final 
asphalt layer and line marking will be 
completed through the intersection.  
 
These works can only be done at night 
when traffic volumes are low. Night works 
will take place from Monday 30 May to 
Friday 24 June with lane closures and 
detours at times. 
 

What to expect 
 Night works will be carried out from 

8pm to 6am Monday to Friday. 

 Single lane closures will occur on all 
approaches to the roundabout during 
these night works.  

 These works will require the use of 
heavy machinery and construction 
equipment. Noise, dust and vibration 
will occur.  

 Light towers will be placed to limit glare 
to residents. 

 Day works will also continue during 
this period, with lane closures outside 
of peak traffic times.  

 Property and pedestrian access will be 
maintained for local residents at all 
times.  

 

Traffic changes 
 
Friday 3 June to Sunday 5 June  
 From 8pm Friday 3 June through the 

weekend, the roundabout will be 
reduced to one lane in all directions.  

 
Weekend 4-5 June to Friday 24 June 
 From the weekend, traffic signals will 

be turned on and the roundabout will 
be a fully signalised intersection, with 
temporary lane configurations. 

 These temporary lane configurations 
will remain until the final asphalt layer 
and line marking is installed in the 
coming weeks. 

 Detours during night works will be in 
place for 2-3 nights between 
Wednesday 8 June and Wednesday 
15 June 2016 (refer map over page). 

 During this time: 

o Ashmore Road will be closed 
between Warrungen Way and 
Willamulka Avenue 

o Currumburra Road northbound will 
be closed between the intersection 
and Milparinka Terrace 

o Currumburra Road southbound will 
be closed between Mulyan Place 
and the intersection 

o Ross Street will be open to left-in 
and left-out movements only 

 
It is important to note that this work schedule 
depends on weather, site and contractor 
conditions and may change without notice. 
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Keeping informed 
To keep up-to-date subscribe to the free 
SMS or email traffic alert systems. For 
more information: 
 

Phone: 0400 601 741* during business hours 

Email: RossStreet@tmr.qld.gov.au 
Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects  
 

Plan ahead and be ready – call 13 19 40 
for traffic and travel information or visit the 
website at www.131940.qld.gov.au. 
 
* Check with your service provider for call cost 

 


